
Afternoon Tea in the Village Hall 

 

The Afternoon Tea last week was strawberry-themed and several 
mouth-watering cakes had been baked by the team in the village hall.  
See the photo below.  Last week's piece de resistance from Jean-Marc 
Grosfort was a ‘Fraisier’.  

Do get in touch if you'd like to help with the baking and learn some new 
techniques.  

 

Afternoon Teas are held on the second Thursday of every month, but the 
bakers and other helpers are having a rest during July and August. 
Baking will resume on Thursday 12th September.  The event is always a 
chance to make new friends and meet friends you may not have seen for 
a while. 

For more information on joining in the baking, here are the contact 
details: 

Jean Marc Grosfort 07881 312 233 or jmgwhd48@gmail.com  
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